GSA Administrator






February 28, 2008

Ms. Selected Member 

K Street Services Group, Inc. 

1234 L Street NW, Suite 500 

Washington, DC 20036

Dear Ms. Member:

Thank you for serving as a member of the U. S. General Services Administration (GSA) Small Business Advisory Committee (SBAC). 

I am pleased to invite you to continue to serve as a Special Government Employee 

(SEE) on the GSA SBAC for a term to begin immediately and end on August 31, 2009.  As an appointed SGE member of the SBAC, you are asked to provide your best independent judgment based on your expertise in the area of small business issues, doing business with GSA and the Federal Government, and in developing advice and recommendations for GSA's consideration. 

Upon learning of your acceptance, I will ask Mr. Frederick Connors, Associate Administrator, Office of Small Business Utilization, to provide you with further information relating to your appointment.
The annual ethics briefing for committee members will be presented at a future committee meeting.

If you have any questions relating to your appointment, please contact Mr. Daniel Coleman, Designated Federal Officer. Mr. Coleman may be reached at (202) 501-1234 or via e-mail at Daniel.coleman@gsa.gov.

Cordially,

Appointed Head of Agency

Administrator 

U.S. General Services Administration 

1800 F Street, NW 

Washington, DC 20405-0002 

Telephone: (202) 501-0987 

Fax: (202) 219-6543 

www.gsa.gov

